
Every ten years, the district boundaries of 
San Francisco’s Supervisorial districts are redrawn to 
ensure that each district maintains equal numbers of 
residents. Members of the public are encouraged to 
participate in the redistricting process.

Attend any meeting held by the San Francisco Redistricting 
Task Force - in addition to providing general input on where 
district lines should be drawn, anyone is welcome to comment 
on proposed maps or submit map proposals. To view meeting 
schedule, go to sfelections.org/rdtf

Submit comments by emailing rdtf@sfgov.org or 
calling (415) 554-4445

Join the email list to receive updates issued by the 
Redistricting Task Force. To sign up, go to sfelections.org/rdtf

Follow the Redistricting Task Force on Facebook and Twitter: 
@RedistrictSF

Make a Note!  
Anyone can participate by providing public comment 
in-person, via email, or hand delivery! To view map 
proposals and other communication related to 
redistricting, go to sfelections.org/rdtf 

How to Participate:


